
Hadleigh Infants and Nursery School 

Newsletter No 4 - 4th October 2024 

Dates for your Diary -   please note that details for some  

diary items is not yet available and will be communicated in 

due course. 

11th October - Individual Pupil Photos 

21st October - Phonics Parent Workshop - Reception 

22nd October - HARP Harvest Festival 

7th November - Outdoor Learning Day 

11th November - Remembrance Day 

11th November - Anti-bullying Week 

14th November - Parent Consultation Evening 

19th November - Parent Consultation Evening 

Holiday Dates - 

28th October - 1st November - Half Term Break 

20th December - Last Day of Term - School closes at 

1.30pm - After School Club closes at 3.15pm 

23rd December - 3rd January - Christmas Break 

Reception Places 25-26 

If you would like to join  our school 

tour for Reception 2025/26 intake, 

please call the  Office to book:: 

 

20/11 - 9.30am 

 

There will be a PA meeting on Thursday 10th October at 9am.  Meet in Mrs Reader’s office.  
Why not come along and see how you can help 

 

WE ARE A NUT AWARE 

SCHOOL 

We politely remind you that we 

ask that you do not send any  

products that contain nuts to 

school with your child 

Message from Mrs Fynn : 

It was both exciting and slightly surreal this week to lead the first school tour for the 2025  

Reception class intake, we are only a month in to this school year and are already thinking forward 

to next.  Due to the overwhelming demand for tours I will add more to the diary so if you know  

anyone who is considering joining HINS please ask them to give Mrs Reader a call. 

We also had our first Governing Body meeting of the year, we are currently recruiting new  

governors, so if you have a passion to support in driving the school forward please contact us  

using admin@hadleigh-inf.essex.sch.uk 



 

Thank you for your overwhelming support to our Census Day lunch  

yesterday.  The uptake on children ordering a school meal was  

fantastic! 

WEEK 1 LUNCH MENU – Week Commencing 7th October 2024  

 

Monday -  Pepperoni or Cheese Pizza served with Seasoned Wedges and Carrot and Cucumber  

Slices followed by Ice Cream 

Tuesday - Picnic Day - Ham/Cheese/Tuna Mayo Baguette served with Pasta Salad followed by  

Seasonal Fruit Platter 

Wednesday - Butchers Sausage or Vegetarian Sausage served with Baked Beans and Hash 

Browns followed by School’s Choice of Cake  

Thursday -  Pasta Neapolitan or Jacket Potato with Beans/Cheese/Tuna Mayo served with  

Homemade Crusty Bread and Broccoli followed by Peaches and Cream  

Friday - Fish Fingers or Omelette served with Chips, Peas and Sweetcorn followed by School’s 

Choice of Cookie 

Hadleigh Heroes 

 

We are really enjoying to hear about all our wonderful Hadleigh Heroes.  

Thank you to all of you who have emailed in so far.   

 

Luca from Scotland Class has earned his Stanley 5 swimming 

badge this week and his family are very proud of how well 

he is doing in his swimming classes!  It is lovely that your  

can-do attitude is paying off Luca, keep working hard! 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Dhilan from Brazil Class received the team trophy at Kung Fu this 

week for concentrating, being focused and following instructions 

carefully and accurately during the lesson.   

 

Dhilan has done well in his gradings and is currently working  

towards his Bronze/Silver sash.  Keep up the hard work Dhilan 

what great reasons for being awarded the trophy.  We cannot 

wait to hear about your future gradings. 

 



Class Attendance Award: 

The class for attendance this week was Greece with 96.7% attendance.  Well done to them!   

Unfortunately, 3 classes did not reach our 96% target.  Our overall attendance was 93.8% 

 

 

Star of the Week: 

 

Explorers: Hallie Greece:    Edie Me Brazil: Sam K 

England:    Harry F Sweden:    Max Japan:    Eden 

Scotland:    Harry France:    Jaxon M Kenya:    Ruby 

Wales:    Riley     

Greece -  96.7% Brazil -  96% 

Sweden -  88.7% Japan -  96% 

France -  93.3% Kenya -  92% 



 

Meet our Safeguarding Team 

Mrs Lucy Fynn 

Designated Safeguarding Lead 

Mrs K Strickland Miss K Ryan Miss M Hoath 

David Turner 

Safeguarding Governor 

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Leads 

Children & Families Hub For members of the 

public: 

 

• If a child or young person is in immediate danger, 

call 999. 

 

• If you're worried that a child is being abused or 

neglected, call the Children and Families Hub on  

0345 603 7627. This phone line is open Monday to 

Thursday 9am to 5:30pm, and Fridays 9am to 

4:30pm. 

 

• Out of hours or bank holidays, call the emergency 

duty team on 0345 606 1212. 

Are you concerned about a child? 

 

 Make a note of your concern including the 

date & time  

 Contact the school and speak to someone in 

our Safeguarding Team, you can also raise 

concerns anonymously by contacting the hub. 

 Always share your concerns  


